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GREEN TEAM- Into the Backwoods



Dear Parent/ Carer.
On Tuesday 27th August, our Green Team has been invited to Into the Backwoods Ingalba, the property of our Green Team mentor, Sally Bushy. We will be doing some birdwatching and we hope to see if we can spot the endangered Swift Parrot. There are estimated to only be 2000 left in the wild and this is a great time of year to try and see them ‘in our backyard’.
Car transportation will be provided by YPC Karyn Durham and Green Team mentor Grace Mannion. The cars will be leaving Platform Y at 3.45pm. Our Green Team members are encouraged to pack afternoon tea and water. We hope to be back at Platform Y around 5.15 pm. 
Please complete the form below and return via email kdurham@temora.nsw.gov.au or drop it into Temora Shire Council office 1pm Monday, 26th August.  
If you have any questions, please contact me via email or the number below.
With thanks, 
Sheree Elwin
Youth Development Officer-Temora Shire Council 
Phone: 0447 542451
   


PERMISSION TO TRAVEL TO Into the Backwoods Ingalba

Name of child/ren: ________________________________________________________
I give permission for my child/ren to travel to Into the Backwoods Ingalba on Tuesday 27th August 2024. 
Parent/ carer name: ____________________________ Contact number: ________________
Parent/ carer signature: ________________________________Date: ____________
      I give permission for my child to be photographed and understand images may be used on Temora Shire Council social media platforms (referred to by first name only).
 ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
Is there any additional information about your child which we might find helpful? (e.g. food allergies, medical conditions) _____________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________
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